UNIVERSITY OF THE PHILIPPINES DILIMAN QUEZON CITY

DIRECT LINE: (632) 928-2889

VoIP Trunkline 981-8500 local: 2583

FAX:: (632) 928-2889

E-Mail: ovcaa@ovcaa.upd.edu.ph

OFFICE OF THE VICE-CHANCELLOR FOR ACADEMIC AFFAIRS

MEMORANDUM NO. OVCAA-BMP 15-034-A

TO : ALL DEANS, DIRECTORS AND HEADS OF ACADEMIC UNITS

ALL DIRECTORS AND CHAIRMEN OF THE INSTITUTES AND DEPARTMENTS

. _____

FROM: BENITO M. PACHECO, Ph.D.

Vice-Chancellor for Academic Affairs

SUBJECT: UPD Survey of Departments regarding 2015 Proposals for New GE: References

DATE: 14 January 2015

As reference in the UPD Survey of Departments regarding 2015 Proposals for New GE, we invite everyone to see more details about the 2014 UP Diliman GE Conference that may be accessed online through the following links:

1. Conference Proceedings:

http://issuu.com/odi-ovcaa/docs/ge_conference_proceedings

2. Conference Proceedings Annexes:

http://issuu.com/odi-ovcaa/docs/upd_ge_conference_annexes

3. Conference Photo Documentation:

http://share.snacktools.com/FEAF5E7D75E/b7xu3zd4

In addition, there are draft proposals for prototype GE courses (as of November 2014) that may be accessed at http://ovcaa.upd.edu.ph/memos.html.

Thank you.